From: Kris DiPaola

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB1508
Date: Sunday, February 11, 2018 9:20:12 PM

Dear Representatives:

I’m writing to voice my strong support SB1508 to adequately fund DEQ in order to do the right thing and
implement common sense protections that put human health and well being above profits.

I’m also in strong opposition to SB1541 which strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of important health based
standards.

Please do the right thing. This is long overdue and still only a small step in the direction we must go. The health of
our children is in your hands.

With thanks for your time and service,
Kris DiPaola

mom & Consultant

Beaverton & Hillsboro
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